(Model Recruitment Flyer for a Pediatric Genetics Study)

The University of Hawai`i is conducting a study:
The Effect of Genes on Brain Development in Healthy Children

Is your child between 3 and 18 years old? 

If the answer is YES…

Dr. Jane Researcher would like to invite you and your child to participate in a research study.

The purpose of this study is to learn more about how genes in the DNA of cells may affect brain development in normally developing children and teens. The study is being funded by the federal government through the National Institutes of Health. University of Hawai`i researchers will be collaborating with researchers in nine other research centers across the U.S. to perform this study.   

· Study visits (3) will take place at The Queen’s Medical Center in Honolulu.  

· Study volunteers will be compensated for their time.

· A summary of the results of certain tests performed during the study will be available to study volunteers. 

To learn more about the study,
please call Jane Researcher, MD at 808.555.1111
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